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Serving Florida’s Law Enforcement Since 1952

March 22, 2021
Dear Chiefs/Sherift:

The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) is holding their 2021 Summer Training Conference
at the Seminole Hard Rock Hotel in Hollywood, Florida. The Broward County Chiefs of Police
Association (BCCPA) is the host for this event. The conference training will consist of Excellence
in Leadership, Courageous Leadership, Case Study on Genetic Genealogy, Florida State Agency
Updates and The War on Cops: How the Attack on Law and Order Makes Everyone Less Safe.

The FPCA is requesting a one-time donation from BCCPA law enforcement member’s state
forfeiture trust funds to help offset the cost of this valuable training conference.

Additionally, FPCA certifies that any expenditure of the donations will be in accordance with F.S.
932.7055(5)(c). FPCA will also furnish an accounting of the funds spent in the same form, as the
donating law enforcement agency would be required to furnish as provided in the Florida

Contraband Forfeiture Act.

Sincerely,

&gmw

Amy Mercer
Executive Director
The Florida Police Chiefs Association
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